
 
 
 
 

15 Stout Street, Wellington 6011    PO Box 1473, Wellington 
New Zealand 

Tel +64 4 472 0030 

31 July 2024 

 

Jason Lee 
Email: fyi-request-27706-8b00431e@requests.fyi.org.nz  
  

Tēnā koe Jason Lee 

Thank you for your email of 18 July 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) (on behalf of Crown Regional Holdings Limited (CRHL)) requesting, under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 

For the period of 1 June 2024 to 18 July 2024, I would like to request emails between Crown 
Regional Holdings and the directors and/or shareholders of Pure Turoa Ltd (or an agent 
acting on behalf of them). 

This letter is to notify you that CRHL is transferring the request to the MBIE, in accordance with 
section 14(b)(i) of the Act, which allows me to transfer any request where the information is not 
held, but is believed to be held by another department, organisation or Minister of the Crown. I am 
signing this letter on behalf of CRHL. 

You will hear from MBIE directly regarding your request.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further 
assistance, please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 
Tane Dewes on behalf of CRHL  
Manager Operations Support and Improvement  
Kānoa – Regional Economic Development & Investment Unit 
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